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OBJ2014/1758/P 14/03/2014  17:37:53 This application should be rejected with respect to the dormers.

The  erection of two massive dormers fundamentally alters both front and rear views of the property 

and can easily be seen from the front and back of the house. the houses number 9,11,13,15,17 form one 

architectural style and this, in a conservation area, should not be altered to this extent.

Indeed, when we made our alterations to our house we were strongly advised by this [planning 

department that nothing would be permitted that was visible from the street or back gardens.

It goes without syaing that the dormers will also reduce the light for adjoining properties and look ugly 

also.
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